








































































































MEMORANDUM OF INFORMATION  2010-11    #025 

 

Revised – Monday, February 28, 2011 

To:  Board of Education 

From:  Rebecca J. Allard, Business Manager 

Subject: Update – Park Ridge Annual Tax Increment Financing (TIF) Meeting 
 
Date:  February 28, 2011 
 
The annual meeting of the Uptown TIF Joint Review Board was held on Wednesday, 
February 16, 2011.  All taxing entities were in attendance.   
 
The attached spreadsheet identifies the current and projected payments to District 64.  The 
annual TIF distribution will be distributed within the next several weeks. The distribution 
breakdown is:   
 

Description of Distribution Amount 
New District 64 students who reside within the TIF 
 

$46,425.68 

Allocation for new growth (assessed value) 
 

$439,711.00 

Less deferred amount (will be repaid by December 2011) 
 

($90,000.00) 

Net Amount of Distribution 
 

$396,136.68 

District 64 TIF budget (revenue) 
 

$436,817.00 

Variance ($40,680.32) 
 

 
The variance is a result of the Counties actual assessment of new development being lower 
than originally projected.  The original assessment assumed full occupancy of all retail space. 
 
Other information shared with attendees: 

1. The City has suspended the façade program.  All remaining funds have been 
transferred to pay down debt. 

2. All residential units have been sold. 
3. Three commercial units remain. 








